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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

14th December 2018
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Enjoy Learning‘.  Well done to the following children:
Reception: Hollie Waggott
 Year 1: George Best 
 Year 2:   Louie McTaggart     Year 3: Jack Sweet


Year 4: Sienna Small          Year 5:  Lewis Grey           Year 6: Jonny Cleugh
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 5 for best attendance this week!

**Christmas Post-box** 

Our Christmas post-box opens on Monday 17th December and will be situated in the school hall.  
Sporting Success
A huge well done to our Netball Team who played extremely well in the Gateshead Finals.  They won a bronze medal and have qualified to play in the Tyne and Wear Finals!  We are so proud and can’t wait for the next round!
Advice to those bringing dogs to school at drop off and pick up times

It is recognised that dogs are an important part of family life for many in the school community, and as such are often included in day-to-day activities such as walking children to and from school. However, others may find the presence of dogs in the playground and school grounds stressful, even frightening particularly with younger children, and even well-behaved dogs can behave unpredictably when placed in a busy, noisy and crowded environment. 

• Please do not bring your dog onto school property.

• For the safety of the dog, as well as for the benefit of others, do not wait at the school gates with your dog or tie your pet to the school gate and leave it unattended.  Thank you.
Year 5 Swimming Lessons

There will be no swimming lesson for Year 5 on Friday 21 December.  They will begin again on Friday 11 January 2019.  
Guitars 
There will be no guitar lessons next Friday. 
Xmas Disco

Thank you to the Governors and PICs for a brilliant disco last night you raised £263.

**Christmas dates** Spare tickets on sale on Monday for our Nativity
9.30am Tuesday 18th December KS2 Christmas Nativity  /  5pm KS1 Christmas Nativity  

9.30am Wednesday 19th December KS1 Christmas Nativity  /  5pm KS2 Christmas Nativity  

Friday 21st December – Christmas Jumper Day - school closes normal time.
Monday 7th January – school re-opens to staff and pupils 

**Christmas Parties** 
Reception Class Monday 17 December @ 1.10pm / Years 1 & 2 Tuesday 18 December @ 1.10pm

Years 3 & 4 Wednesday 19 December @ 1.10pm / Years 5 & 6 Thursday 20 December @ 1.10pm
Children are able to go home for lunch and to change for their Christmas party if necessary.  Please remember to sign your child out.  The signing out book is situated in the main entrance.  
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